
 

 
 

Volunteering at All Saints 
 
Craig Carroll is a former All 
Saints’ pupil who has recently 
started volunteering every 
Tuesday.  Having completed 
his degree, he is looking to 
gain experience working in 
schools with a view to 
eventually becoming a TA or 
teacher.  Craig supports pupils 
in English and French lessons 
as well as helping out in the 
library.  “It’s great to be 
back”, said Craig.  “All Saints 
still has the best library and 
the best people many years 
on!” 
It’s fantastic to have Craig’s 
help and the pupils benefit 
from his patience and 
encouragement. 

 
 

Family Fun Day 
Saturday 8 July 2017 

 
The countdown has started … 
only 3 weeks to go until our 
fabulous Family Fun Day!  
Please keep the date free and 
come and join us on Saturday 
8 July.  Attractions include 
jewellery, book, plant and gift 
stalls; tombolas; café; raffles; 
archery; games; barbecue and 
much more!  We look forward 
to welcoming as many people 
as possible to celebrate a 
really successful year and to 
help raise vital funds for 
school. 
We are currently collecting 
items for the Family Fun Day.   
 

 
 
All donations of books, 
jewellery, food hamper items, 
chocolate, bottles, cosmetics 
etc. will be gratefully received.   
If you would like to help with 
the planning and preparation 
of the event or can help out 
on the day, please contact the 
school office. 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Parents In Partnership 
meeting: 

Tuesday 27 June, 4.00pm 
 

Year 6 Induction Days: 
Thursday 6 & Friday 7 July 

 
Year 5 Experience Days: 

Monday 3 - Wednesday 5 July 
Monday 11 – Wednesday 13 

July 
 

Year 7 trip to Chester Zoo: 
Friday 7 July 

 

INSET DAY 
PLEASE NOTE: 

 
School will be CLOSED to 
pupils on Monday 26 June due 
to staff training. 
 

 
Accelerated Reader of the 

Week 
 
 

Alex Ziobro is a keen and 
mature reader with an 
enquiring mind.  He chooses a  
variety of books, both fiction 
and non-fiction from up-to- 

 
 
the-minute technology to 
medieval history! 

 
Linguists of the Week 

 
Congratulations to Jack Wilson 
and Abbie Craig, this week’s 
Linguists of the Week.  Both 
pupils always try their best in 
French and give 100%.  They 

are making outstanding 
progress. 

 
Attendance Matters 

 
Well done to everyone for the 
concerted effort with 
attendance this week. 
This week’s total stands at 
95.1%! 

Lego Club 
 
Lego Club celebrates its 1st 
birthday this week.  
Congratulations to Cameron 
McWiggan who founded the 
club and runs it with great 
patience and good humour 
every week! 
 

 
 

Twitter 
 

For more news as it happens 
follow us on Twitter 
@allsaintsccduk 
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